

Date: 20/07/2015

e-mail: foi@southbucks.gov.uk

For the attention of: Andy Jennings

Our Ref: FOI 4185

Dear Sir

Thank you for your request under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, where you asked for information regarding fleet engineer contact details and vehicle maintenance.

We are writing to inform you that we have searched our records and the information you requested is not held by South Bucks District Council. The Council does not have a fleet engineer or own any vehicles.

We hope this answers your questions, but if not, you can contact us (details below) with your query quoting the FOI number at the top of this page. You can also seek an internal review of your request if you remain unhappy with the outcome. Ultimately you can complain to the Information Commissioner should you remain dissatisfied, having exhausted the authority's internal review procedures. If you would like more information about the role and work of the Information Commissioner go to the website www.ico.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully

SOUTH BUCKS DISTRICT COUNCIL Capswood Oxford Road Denham UB9 4LH 01895 837200 foi@southbucks.gov.uk